Auditions for ‘The Tortoise
Versus the Hare’

Auditions for the Missoula Children’s Theatre production of
“The Tortoise Versus the Hare” are Nov. 14 from 4-6pm at South
Tahoe Middle School multipurpose room.

If cast, there will be a fee of $35 per child.

Auditions are open to students in grades K-12, must be at
least 5 years old.

A limited number of scholarships are available..

The performances are Nov. 19 at 2pm and 6pm at STMS. Cost 1is
$10 for adults, $5 for children.

Call Peggy Thompson with Tahoe Arts Project at (530) 542.3632
for more information.
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